
 

 

 

 

 

April 6, 2021 

 

Dear Worcester Families, 

This message is to update you on our recent COVID-19 cases. Since yesterday WCS has had two 
additional students test positive for COVID-19. The most recent case has again impacted our 
newly started athletics. As a result, we have suspended soccer practices and games at every 
level for the remainder of this week.  

We continue to work with the New York State Department of Health, and their established 
guidelines to determine ‘close contacts’. We have identified all individuals who may have had 
close contact in these most recent cases and who are required to quarantine. Any identified 
person has already been contacted by our administrators and the department of health will be 
following up with them as well.  

We continue to daily monitor our ability to safely provide in-person learning and extra-
curricular activities. If necessary, any change in our expected return to in-person learning on 
Monday, April 12th will be communicated as soon as possible. 

I thank you again for your continued support and understanding as we experience a significant 
increase in COVID-19 cases within our school community. I wish you all continued good health 
and well-being during the remainder of our spring break.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
 

 
Tim Gonzales 
Superintendent 


